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Joan Rutkowski

From: Paul <paul@eisenhardtgroup.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 5:10 PM
To: Joan Rutkowski
Subject: Fort Worden PDA and Proposed Revisions

PDA Board, 
 
Please look beyond the recent lack of proper management and further review the proposed 
restructuring.   Teaming with another organization may indeed be an excellent idea.  BUT, the terms and 
conditions, as proposed, deny the Port Townsend / Jefferson County communities adequate inputs, ability to 
hold the new organization accountable, and a significant lack of financial sharing with the PDA for future 
learning programs. 
 
Please do not proceed at this time.  Significant workshops with the local public / citizens should be held for 
inputs and working sessions on key topics.  I would be pleased to be able to participate. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Paul Eisenhardt 
Port Townsend 


